

Dear Small Business Commissioners,

The SF Council of District Merchants would like you to consider postponing your final vote of approval on the mayors upzoning plan until the legislation with small business protections can be presented to you and discussed, which we understand will be this month.

If you delay your vote for one month you will be able to give the small business community guidance on what protections might be in place as you proceed to take your final vote and would still be in time for the planning commission meeting in September.

Sincerely,

The Board SFCDMA